Extract from the 61 0" Licensing Meeting of the Agency was held on 2 March 2010, in

Headquarters, Johnstown Castle Estate, Co Wexford

Report on Re-Opened Oral Hearing — Fingal County Council W0231-01

The Directors resumed consideration of the Report on the re-opened Oral Hearing of the
Objections to the Proposed Decision on the Waste Licence Application by Fingal
County Council, Register of Licence No. W0231-01, for the operation of a landfill at
Nevitt, Lusk, Co. Dublin. The re-opened oral hearing commenced on the 27th April

2009 and concluded on the 29th April 2009.

The following documentation was tabled:
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Report on the Hydrogeological Risk Assessment, Submissions on the
Assessment and Re-Opened Oral Hearing — October 2009

Report on the Objections and Oral Hearing on the Proposed Decision of a
Waste Licence Application — July 2008

Proposed Decision issued by the Agency on 20 September 2007

Objections from the Applicant and Third Parties

Submissions on Objections

Copy of the licence application

Following detailed discussion, the Directors deferred their decision pending
consideration of items raised at the meeting.




